
March, 2021 Newsletter

Thank you for your continued support in providing education for Ugandan orphans.

Our Annual General Meeting will be held on Sunday, March 21, at 5 pm MST on Zoom. We will 
be very happy if you could attend to learn more about our program. This will include a report for 

2020, a financial report, and our plans for the future. 

There will also be opportunity to ask questions.

Zoom Meeting ID: 830 9010 9509
Passcode: 217759

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83090109509?pwd=ZmJtcDErbVFCMWJQSCtRUTZnUzdwUT09

Primary 7 students prepare to write primary leaving exams 
& other classes set to resume

Currently the  Primary (grade) 7 children are in class preparing for their national primary school 
leaving exams on March 30-31, 2021. Please keep them in your prayers.



Thank you again for your generous support for F.A.C.E., helping to provide 
education for orphaned children, living with relatives in Uganda.  

Our mailing address is:
Free African Children thru Education           Website:  www.facecharity.net
P.O. Box 54005, Village Square                   Phone:    1-844-277-6485
Calgary, AB  T1Y 6S6
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